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City of Boise 

Memo 
To: Planning and Development Services 

From: Peter McCullough, Solid Waste Coordinator, Public Works Department 

Date: 9/30/10  

Re:Re:Re:Re:  CUP10-00059, 1511 W. Bannock, Henry’s Farmer’s Market 

Solid Waste staff has reviewed the application for this project and has the following comments.  
 
1. The proposed compactors and recycling containers must adhere to all City of Boise 

requirements detailed in the link below. 
2. The location of the trash compactor must provide 60’ of straight line access.  
3. 25’ of overhead clearance is required to service the compactors and recycling container. 
4. Any recycling area needs to provide 50’ of straight line access in front of the recycling container. 
5. The gates/doors to any enclosures must open at least 120 degrees and provide wind stops or 

utilize sliding doors. 
6. Trash and recycling from “Building B” must be taken to “Building A” for disposal as no other 

enclosure is proposed. 
7. Trash service for Phase II of the project (residential) is not indicated and has not been reviewed. 
 

 
Please contact me with any questions at 384-3906. The following link will provide information regarding 
City of Boise trash enclosure design, location, and submittal requirements: 
 
www.cityofboise.org/Departments/Public_Works/NewDevelopmentPermitApps/page29449.aspx 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


